
 

 

Thunderbird Partnership Foundation and its partners are 

sharing this Public Service Announcement to all of those 

demonstrating their strength and resiliency in supporting our 

people on the front lines of COVID-19. 

 

Wishing you and your loved one’s good health. 

 

Thank-you for all that you do! 

 

 

A message for those on the Front Line 

A Message from Thunderbird Partnership 
Foundation and its Partners 

https://vimeo.com/402992528


 


